



November 17, 2016

Dorothy Graham, President Graham Family Foundation 544 61st Street Oakland, CA 94609

Dear Dorothy,

On behalf of all of us at the Ella Baker Center for Human Rights, thank you for your gift of \$12500.00, which we received on August 5, 2016.

Your contribution makes it possible for us to strengthen our efforts to end mass incarceration, while advancing an agenda to rebuild and reinvest in families and communities most impacted by the failures of the criminal justice system.

We are putting your gift to work immediately with initiatives like Restore Oakland, a local hub that will house a restaurant, worker training programs, and restorative justice programs for formerly incarcerated persons and their families. Statewide, we are building the capacity of communities to respond effectively to law enforcement violence, and at the national level, we are advocating for policies that move our nation's resources away from prisons and towards efforts to build equality, power, and opportunity in our communities.

Thank you for standing with the Ella Baker Center.

In solidarity,

Zachary Norris

Executive Director

Ella Baker Center for Human Rights is a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization. Your gift of \$12,500.00, which we received on 08/05/16, is tax-deductible. Since you received no goods or services for your donation, your gift is fully tax-deductible. For your tax filing purposes, our tax ID# is 94-3252009. Please keep a copy of this letter for your records.